
 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Cape May County Special Services School District and 

Cape May County Technical School District  
 
                                                                MINUTES  
 
 
 
Special Board of Education Meeting 
June 6, 2022 
8:40 A.M 
 
The following were present at the special board meeting (in person): Mr. Alan Gould, 
Board President, Mrs. Jane Elwell, Board Vice President, Mr. Christopher Kobik, Board 
Member, Ms. Nancy Ramundo, Board Member, Dr. Judith DeStefano, Board Member.  
 
Not present. Mr. Kenneth Merson, Board Member, Ms. Paula Smith, Business 
Administrator/Board Secretary.  
 
Also present at the meeting were Dr. Nancy Hudanich, Superintendent, Ms. Jamie 
Moscony, Assistant Superintendent, Ms. Kathleen Allen, Business Administrator/Board 
Secretary and Ms. Amy Houck-Elco, Esquire. 
 
Board President Alan Gould welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked all for 
participating.   
 
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
Board President Alan Gould led the group in the pledge of allegiance. 
 
Board President Alan Gould read the following statement: 
 
Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-10, adequate notification of this meeting has been properly 
posted in The Cape May County Herald, The Press of Atlantic City and the County 
Commissioner’s office on May 25, 2022 as prescribed by Chapter 231, laws of 1975.  
 
On the motion of Mr. Kobik, seconded by Mrs. Elwell, pending Executive County 
Superintendent contract approval, the appointment of Jamie P. Moscony as 
Superintendent of Cape May County Technical School and Cape May County Special 
Services School Districts, effective September 1, 2022, was approved by roll call vote.  
 
Voting Yes:  Gould, Elwell, Kobik, Ramundo 
Voting No:    None 
Abstain:        None 
Recuse:        DeStefano 
Motion Carried. 
 
 
 



 

 

On the motion of Ms. Ramundo, seconded by Mrs. Elwell, the resignation of Jamie  
P. Moscony as Assistant Superintendent of Cape May County Special Services School  
District effective September 1, 2022 was approved by roll call vote.  
 
Voting Yes: Gould, Elwell, Kobik, Ramundo 
Voting No:  None 
Abstained:  None 
Recuse:      DeStefano 
Motion Carried. 
 
BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS AND DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 
Dr. DeStefano noted that while she could not vote on the agenda items, she is very supportive of 
the Board’s transitioning plan for a new Superintendent.   
 
PUBLIC INPUT 
 
Family members expressed support and congratulations to Ms. Moscony.  Dr. Hudanich 
noted that she is thrilled with the Board’s decision and is excited for the students of our 
County schools.  Dr. Salvo spoke and expressed the support on behalf of the 
Superintendents of our County.    Ms. Moscony noted she is humbled by the 
appointment and she is ready to take on the challenge. 
 
ADJOURN 
 
On the motion by Mr. Kobik, seconded by Ms. Ramundo, the meeting adjourned at 8:55 
A.M.      

         Respectfully submitted,    
           

       
                                                       Kathleen Allen 
      Board Secretary 
 
 
 

 


